
Attention customers of Conley Resort & Golf Club and Suncrest Golf & Grille:

The golf season ends Monday, November 8, 2021 and opens March 13, 2022.

At Conley Resort - Knickers Tavern, Pirate’s Cove Indoor Waterpark and non-golf related
hotel reservations are temporarily closed.

At Suncrest Golf Course - the Suncrest Grille is temporarily closed,
however the restaurant can be booked for private events.

Frequently Asked Questions:

· Can I book a hotel room at Conley Resort?

Only reservations related to golf events are currently being accepted.

· Is Pirate’s Cove Indoor Waterpark open?

The waterpark is temporarily closed.

· Is Knickers Tavern at Conley Resort open?

Knickers is temporarily closed. We are currently offering a selection of Grab N Go food and beverage.

· Is the Suncrest Grille open?

Suncrest Grille is temporarily closed. The restaurant can be booked for private events.

· Is food available when I golf?

Food is available in the bar area of Suncrest Golf and Grille.

· Are you booking Stay & Play Golf Outings for 2022?

We are currently booking Stay & Plays for 2022.

· Is Conley accepting reservations for special events, meetings or banquets?

Conley Resort & Golf is hosting special events, meetings and banquets for golf events and Stay & Play groups.
We are not hosting other outside events at this time.


